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Tesco “Bags of Help”

Our application to Tesco “Bags of Help” Scheme has been accepted. This means that funding for our next gala will appear along with two other good causes during the period

Tuesday 1st January 2019

to Thursday 28th February 2019
Tokens are given to customers per transaction to use against one of the projects displayed. Please ask for one if you are not given it at the checkout.
Our application will appear in the following two stores
6473
Bedworth



CV12 8SY
Extra

2974
Croft Road, Nuneaton

CV10 7DP
Express

Please support our cause……….

………every little helps!!!
